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Useful Dates:
January 2024

22nd Year 6 & Reception NCMP (Drama Studio)
23rd - Rags2Riches PTA Clothes & Shoes Collection
(Thame Lane)
24th  - Lost Property clothes in Schuman Hall after
school for parents to look for lost items
25th 4EE trip to Abingdon School - States of Matter
26th 3EE swimming
26th Reception & Year 1 - Dentist visit (Schuman)
26th 4DE trip to Abingdon School - States of Matter
29th 4FE trip to Abingdon School - States of Matter
31st Y1 & Y5 Space Dome visit - (Schuman Hall)

February
2nd - 3EE Swimming
6th - 6FE to Reading Museum
7th - 1DE Pancake Cafe (in classroom )
8th - 6EE & 6DE to Reading Museum
8th - Reception classes celebrate Carnival
9th  - Inset Day (no pupils)
12th - 16th February Half Term
19th - School starts again (6 week term)

CONTACTS 
& LINKS

General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk
Reception  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk
PTA related: committee@europa-pta.org
NEW : Deputy Heads: dhop@europaschool.uk NEW

For the 30th anniversary of British Science Week we would love your help
for the return of Europa's Science Fair. If you can offer any workshop or give a
talk or demonstrate an experiment for the primary children, please sign up in 

our document here and we will come back to you.
Maresa and Emma, Science coordinators

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd51RETb7eYcZrvTHQj9VJuhxg7TO
vnW7j0vQJrJd880mBOxQ/viewform?usp=sharing

We need you for the Science Fair!
Mon 11th - Friday 15th March 2024

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd51RETb7eYcZrvTHQj9VJuhxg7TOvnW7j0vQJrJd880mBOxQ/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd51RETb7eYcZrvTHQj9VJuhxg7TOvnW7j0vQJrJd880mBOxQ/viewform?usp=sharing


Year 6 Trip to Bletchley Park
The year 6 classes enjoyed a very
interesting trip to  Bletchley Park

this week. We managed to get
around and see lots of interesting
war time huts where secret codes

were deciphered. The children were
shown an original Enigma machine
and were allowed to press buttons

on it.

Introducing.....
..our new  values cards!

Our Value this term is resilience and we
are also introducing the  ‘values card’ to

allow staff to compliment children on
the demonstration of our school values.
We will mention it to the students in the

up coming assemblies.



Other News &
Information

Look out on our Primary Facebook page for
events happening in the local area, or

holiday clubs etc

When emailing Reception please put
the child’s full name and class in the
subject line. This saves a lot of time

especially if a message has to be
communicated quickly.

Please remember:

Free 
Badminton

  Sessions: 28th Jan 24

Lost Property
Wed 24th Jan end of school pick up

Thur 25th Jan am after school drop off
Fri 26th Jan am after school drop off 

Schuman Hall: 
Together with the PTA we will trial taking all of Lost
Property to the Schuman Hall after school for you
to have more space to look for any lost items. This
will be to look for items your children have lost at
school. This is not for people to take or buy items

that they see there.

https://bookwhen.com/nb-openday
https://www.europa-pta.org/primary-library.html

